
Fourth Sunday of Easter  

BASKET BONANZA ONLY 3 WEEKS AWAY!!!!                         

SATURDAY MAY 15TH     

 

Check out the time slots and call yours in soon!!!! 

 

A few safety revisions…but the same great fun. We hope you will get your group  

together, or come solo...but come and join us for a great event!! Saturday, May 15th in the school  

cafeteria!!!! 

 

We have 3 time slots for groups to come browse, and purchase and place tickets for chances on items of 

choice. Instead of the silent auction this year, we will display the items we would have had for silent  

auction in the usual place with a higher price for those special chances. And WOW are they ever great 

items!!!! We will have a few door prizes with each time slot and a boxed snack with croissant sandwich, 

chips, one of Father Dan’s famous monster cookies, bottle of water and a piece of fruit. You will have the 

option of eating it there at the event or bringing it home with you!!!  

 

You can put together tables of family and friends that you are comfortable sitting with or we will seat you 

at a table with distancing in place. All tables will be separated (by at least 6’) and we will rotate tables to 

get up and purchase and place your chances in the baskets.  We will need to know how many are in your 

party at the time of scheduling your time slots!  

 

Each time slot will be 1 hour long and then we will leave ½ hour for cleaning in between.  

The Time slots are…. 

1:30 to 2:30 

3:00 to 4:00 

4:45 (after 4:00 mass) to 6:00 

We will live stream the drawing of the winners at the end of the 6:00 time slot!!! . 

 

The baskets and items we have in thus far are wonderful and we thank everyone that has donated. (If you 

donated items last year we are incorporating them into this year’s event!!) 

 

The cost is the usual, only $10.00 which includes your admission, chance to door prizes and 2 free raffle 

tickets to use towards your chances to win whatever raffle items you choose. (Excluding the special 

chances).  And your delicious boxed hearty snack!!!  

 

If you purchased your tickets last year they of course will be honored this year.  

 

If you want to donate a basket or other raffle items please let us know.  

 

We know this all sounds like a lot of information but it’s just a few extra steps and a little revision to  

ensure everyone’s safety…and FUN!!!! Don’t hesitate to give us a call with questions!!! Thanks so much 

for your continued wonderful support!!!!  

 

Visit us after all Masses or call the Parish or school offices for tickets, schedule your time slot, questions, 

more information or if you are interested in donating!!  

The Parish Office: 315-422-7163. Thanks so much!!!! 
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This Week’s Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 
In Loving Memory Of 

Sophie Cutrone 
Requested By 

Daughter, Mary 

 
 
 
 
 

Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Louis and Antoinette Sacco 

Requested By 

Pat and Fran 

   
 
 

 
 

Eucharistic Angels In Loving Memory of 

Sophie Cutrone 

Requested By 

Daughter, Mary 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: April 26 
9:00 am  

Angie Cifra/The Pocai Family 
 

12:00pm  

Bill Shephard/Class of 1955 
 

Tuesday: April 27 
9:00 am   

Frank and Louise Buda/Antoinette Perrotta 

Peter Cappuccilli, Sr. 4 Yr.Ann/Esther and Henry Pagano 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday: April 28 
9:00 am  

Stella Corona (B)/C. Saya and Family 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Thursday: April 29 
9:00 am  

Rev. Terry Bagatin, C.S./Angela and John Cappuccilli 
 

 

12:00pm  

Robert Brimfield/Fran Brimfield 
 

Friday: April 30 
9:00 am   

William M. Merriett/Paul 
 

12:00pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: May 1 
4:00 pm  

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Josie Torrillo, Eng. Ann/Husband, Ralph 

Victoria Giannantonio and Marianna DeLorio/Frank & Sue 

Gino Fabrizi/Al and Janet Petragnani 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Karen Schotthoefer/Joan LaVergne 

Robert Brimfield/Fran Brimfield 

Shirley Fornito/The Family 
 

Sunday: May 2 

  Fifth Sunday of Easter  
7:30 am 

Peter DelVecchio (B)/Wife, Laura, Len and Pat 
 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Angelo and Lorraine Coppola/The Family 

Richard Schug/The Family 

Carol McGuire/The McGuire Family 

Pasquale and Margherita DelVecchio/Anna and Family 
 

11:30 am    Continued 

11:30 am 

Vito Toia (B)/Ginnie Lostumbo 

Josephine and Louis Saya/JoAnne 

Connie Carioti (B)/Maria, Ron and Grandchildren 

Pietro D’Amato/Filomena Iacampo 

Pasquale Sisera/Wife and Children 

Antoinette Trinca, Ann/Daughter, Rose 

Anthony V. Nuzzo, 53rd W. Ann/John Minozzi 
Ann & Gus Mancuso/Daughter, Rosemarie & Grandchildren 

Carmen Emmi, Sr./Rosemarie and Children 

Catherine and Jack More/Mary Cellini 

Elizabeth Pennacchia, Ann/Children 

James Salvatore/Carlene Springall 

5:00 pm 

Mary Anne Scarfino/Pixie Scarfino 
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READ SOME GOOD NEWS FOR JUST 

$26/YR.—THE CATHOLIC SUN!!! 

 

“In the face of those moments of  

discouragement we experience in 

life, in our efforts to evangelize or to 

embody our faith as parents within 

the family, I would like to say forcefully: always 

know in your heart that God is by your side; he 

never abandons you! Let us never lose hope!” 

    Pope Francis 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

April 18, 2021  $6,076.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
April 11, 2021  $5,829.00 

April 18, 2021  $2,834.00 

 

Thank you to all those parishioners who have  

faithfully been mailing their envelopes. If you 

have been away or have been unable to attend 

Mass, please remember to send your donation to 

the Parish Office. We appreciate whatever you can 

do during these unusual times. 

Padre Pio 
 

 

Devotional Candle Burning  

For the Intentions of 

James E. Ready 

And 

Aileen Kilcommons 

Let us Pray As One Family 
 

 Please remember in your prayers the sick 

of our parish and all those in hospitals, 

nursing homes and the home bound.        
 

Christopher Aldrich, Vincent Aldridge, Shawn  

Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Margaret Brigandi,  Lena 

Campanino, Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria,  

Rosemarie Capriotti, Cheryle Cacchione, Grayce 

Costantini, Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni 

Uva DelGiorno, Peter DiBello, Gen DiMento,  

Ginny and Erin Donovan, Aaron Doty, Dan Fahey, 

Mary Ann Felicia, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, 

Ellen Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Joseph Guinto, 

Jeanne Hammond, Josephine Indelicato, Mary  

Isgar, Dory Jones, Shirley Kerr, Jane Kwasigroch, 

Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, 

Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, Norm MacKenzie, 

Madge Maffei, Debbie Marra, Peggy Miccinelli, 

Annette Montgomery, Jean Padden, The Pavia  

Children, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer,  

Marion Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Carmen 

Surace, Barbara Traino, Delores and Patrick  

Vassallo, Maryann Vigliotti, Shelly Visco and 

Matthew Watkins 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  May 1-2 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. R. Fabrizi 

5:30 pm St.J/HT C. Schotthoefer 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. J. Nicoletti 

9:00 am St.J/HT J. Robinson 

11:30 am OLP/St. G. Lostumbo 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family Life Education) 
 

     Today’s Gospel is a job description for  

Christian parents. For most people the most  

influential shepherds in their lives are their  

PARENTS.  Every parent is called to be a “good 

shepherd” to “freely lay down their life” for their 

children, to “love” and “know” their children and 

to “lead” them so “they know your voice.” 

The Catholic Home Missions Appeal 
 

     Support the Catholic Home Missions Appeal. 

Right today! Right now, over 40% of dioceses in 

the United States are considered home mission  

territory because they are unable to fund essential  

pastoral activities needed in their communities. 

Your support funds religious education, seminary 

formation, lay ministry training, and other  

programs that build vibrant faith communities 

right here in the United States. Please be generous. 

 More information can be found at: 

www.usccb.org/home-missions.   
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Serving our Country 
 

Always keep in your prayers all our brave  

servicemen and women.  Especially the following: 

Anthony Cangemi, 

Richard L. Cooper,  

Jack McAndrew,  

Kristen Fekete, 

Matthew McAndrew,  

Bryan M. Oakes and 

Rob Smith.  

Thank you for your service..  

Please remember in your prayers… 
 

Please pray for all health care workers of our  

parish serving in this crisis of Covid 19. That God 

helps to guide their decisions and to keep them 

safe as well. We pray for,   

Dr. Patrick Abt,  

Alisa Albanese, PA, 

 Gia DeMichele, Hospital Administrator 

Claire Dwyer, Nurse, 

Christopher Jacques, EMS,  

Lynda Keller, Nurse,  

Ross Mathewson, Nurse,  

Joseph and Rita Nicoletti, Nurses,  

Robert C. Palucci, Nurse,  

Dr. Alyssa Toia,  

Stacy Toia, Nurse,  

and Lauren Townley, Nurse. 

 

PLEASE CALL 
 

The Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter Golf League 

will start on Tuesday, May 4th. If you are  

interested in joining us, now is your last chance to 

sign up!! Please call Jamie Lanza at 315-256-4540.  

All are welcome! 

 

 

 
 

We would like to wish a belated Happy Birthday to  

Henry “Hank” Pagano from your fellow  

Parishioners. Hope you had a great time!!! 

Bishop Ludden Jr., Sr. H.S. is proud to announce 

that they are holding their Spring Drama  

performance of “It’s a Wonderful Life” at Chevy 

Court at the NYS Fairgrounds, Friday, May 7th-

7:00 pm and Saturday, May 8th-2:00 pm and 7:00 

pm. Due to the current times and to remain  

compliant with NYS and County guidelines, pre-

sale tickets are available. The play is a story of 

hope and what better time than now to sit back,  

relax and enjoy our students.  For more information 

contact, Mr. P. at 315-468-2591. 

Save the Dates: May 25, 26, 27 7:00 to 9:00 pm  

Via Zoom.  Virtual presentations to address and 

discuss our responsibilities to SEE + CHOOSE+ 

ACT for a better future on God’s Earth. 

Let us dream.  The Path To A Better Future. 

Pope Francis, “I urgently appeal...For a new     

dialogue about how we are shaping the future of 

our planet.” (Laudato Si) 

A joint project of the Laudato Si Committees of 

the Roman Catholic Dioceses of Ogdensburg and 

Syracuse. More information to follow. 

NEW BATCH OF COOKBOOKS  

ARE IN AND GREAT  

FOR MOTHER’S DAY PLUS GIFTS!!! 

 

We recently received our latest batch of  

cookbooks…so if you haven’t picked one up 

yet….we hope you will do yourself a favor 

and do so soon!!! 
 

Keep  in mind these awesome cookbooks, full of 

almost 400 incredible recipes are  great for up 

coming Mother’s Day Gifts, bridal (and baby) 

showers, weddings, graduations, Birthdays, Host 

Gifts, Holiday giving…and ‘Just Because’!! They 

include many traditional family recipes, Holiday, 

every day,  international, a special section that the 

kids contributed to, a memorial and honor of  

section, even our school/church fundraising recipes 

which includes of course our famous Election Day 

Spaghetti Supper recipe …and sooo much more!!!! 
 

These great cookbooks are only $25.00 and worth 

every penny and more. Call the Parish Office,     

315-422-7163 or visit us at church after Mass to 

pick one up for yourself or others…. 

Buon Appetito!! 


